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Top DEP Stories 
   
 
East Palestine Derailment 
 
Lebtown.com: Is Lebanon County ready for a toxic train derailment? 
https://lebtown.com/2023/06/27/is-lebanon-county-ready-for-a-toxic-train-derailment/ 
 
New Castle News: Norfolk Southern completes track repairs in East Palestine 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/norfolk-southern-completes-track-repairs-in-east-
palestine/article_ee8f5b96-1454-11ee-b3ed-4f6784cb6782.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Norfolk Southern has made strides in cleanup after East Palestine train derailment, but 
still has work to do  
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2023/06/26/norfolk-southern-east-palestine-
cleanup-train-derailment/stories/202306260084 
 
AP: States clamp down on freight trains, fearing derailments and federal gridlock 
https://apnews.com/article/railroads-freight-safety-derailment-state-laws-
42fa5ddae7486e44c7383def082d31a3?oref=cspa_firstread_nl 
 
Tribune-Review: Sen. Katie Muth and Alison L. Steele: Train derailments bode poorly for public health 
amid planned petro and hydrogen hubs 
https://triblive.com/opinion/sen-katie-muth-and-alison-l-steele-train-derailments-bode-poorly-for-
public-health-amid-planned-petro-and-hydrogen-hubs/ 
 
WPXI: Crews reach new milestone in East Palestine recovery, still work to be done 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/crews-reach-new-milestone-east-palestine-recovery-still-work-be-
done/LAVEB7TH5BADDJ3CUQEZVSI2HA/ 
 
WTAE: Norfolk Southern says it reaches milestone in East Palestine cleanup 
https://www.wtae.com/article/east-palestine-cleanup-norfolk-southern-contaminated-soil/44348569 
 
Mentions   
 
Standard Speaker: Natural gas impact fee in Pennsylvania increases 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/natural-gas-impact-fee-in-pennsylvania-
increases/article_396fce92-8a51-5d5c-9762-2a49c145f18d.html 
 
Lancaster Farming: Fencing Livestock Out of Streams Is Next Front for Pennsylvania Water Regulations 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/conservation/fencing-livestock-out-of-streams-is-
next-front-for-pennsylvania-water-regulations/article_c413ef0c-145f-11ee-9481-bfcde029e2b9.html 
 
Air 
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Philadelphia Inquirer: Wildfire smoke and dirty air are climate change problems: Solutions for a world on 
fire | Expert Opinion 
https://www.inquirer.com/health/expert-opinions/wildfire-smoke-air-quality-climate-change-solutions-
20230627.html 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Butler Eagle: Environmentally focused summer camps available in Slippery Rock 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20230627/environmentally-focused-summer-camps-available-in-slippery-
rock/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Why the completion of the Schuylkill River Crossing bridge has been delayed for 
years 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/philadelphia/schuylkill-river-crossing-bridge-southwest-grays-ferry-
construction-20230626.html 
 
The Mercury: Monument honoring Black patriots celebrated at Valley Forge national park 
https://www.pottsmerc.com/2023/06/27/monument-honoring-black-patriots-celebrated-at-valley-
forge-national-park/ 
 
The Mercury: French Creek State Park pool reopened after closure for 3 summers 
https://www.pottsmerc.com/2023/06/27/monument-honoring-black-patriots-celebrated-at-valley-
forge-national-park/ 
 
Allegheny Front: PREPARING FOR THE ARRIVAL OF THE INVASIVE SPONGY MOTH 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/preparing-for-the-arrival-of-the-invasive-spongy-moth/ 
 
Drought 
 
Pennlive: York County lifts burn ban following recent rains 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2023/06/york-county-lifts-burn-ban-following-recent-rains.html 
 
York Daily Record: York County lifts burn ban just in time for Fourth of July fireworks 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/local/2023/06/26/york-county-lifts-burn-ban-that-included-
fireworks-for-july-4/70357495007/ 
 
Lebanon Daily News: Burn ban lifted in Lebanon County Monday as risk of wildfires decreases, officials 
said 
https://www.ldnews.com/story/news/local/2023/06/26/burn-ban-lifted-in-lebanon-county-as-risk-of-
wildfires-decreases/70357043007/ 
 
CBS21: Burn ban lifted in York County 
https://local21news.com/news/local/burn-ban-lifted-in-york-county# 
 
Energy 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: POWER Interfaith proposes the ‘People’s Energy Plan,’ pushing PECO to use more 
renewable energy 
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https://www.inquirer.com/news/power-peco-puc-clean-energy-20230627.html 
 
York Dispatch: Watch out for a new energy tax 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/contributors/2023/06/26/watch-out-for-a-new-energy-
tax/70356694007/ 
 
Bloomberg: America’s Biggest Power Source Wasn’t Built for Extreme Weather 
https://www.bloomberg.com/graphics/2023-natural-gas-biggest-us-power-source-also-most-
vulnerable/#xj4y7vzkg 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: PPG signs carbon-cutting renewable energy deal 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2023/06/26/ppg-signs-carbon-cutting-renewable-
energy-deal.html 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
The Mercury: Pottstown leases contaminated property for park 
https://www.pottsmerc.com/2023/06/26/pottstown-leases-contaminated-property-for-park/ 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Delco Times: As fuel tax revenue falls, states weigh charging by the mile instead of the tank 
https://www.delcotimes.com/2023/06/26/as-fuel-taxes-plummet-states-weigh-charging-by-the-mile-
instead-of-the-tank/ 
 
The Mercury: Lancaster woman charged with being part of a diesel-theft ring that cost Redner’s over 
$150,000 
https://www.pottsmerc.com/2023/06/26/lancaster-woman-charged-diesel-theft-ring-cost-redners-
over-150000/ 
  
WITF/StateImpact: Pa. gas drillers pay record amount in impact fees 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2023/06/26/pa-gas-drillers-pay-record-amount-in-impact-
fees/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Mountain Valley Pipeline receives key water permit 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2023/06/26/mountain-valley-pipeline-receives-key-
water-permit.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: LETTER: The definition of insanity 
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/letters/letter-the-definition-of-insanity/article_cc4ccce6-11f5-
11ee-8535-b39b04d74ff4.html 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Washington County gets largest impact fee distribution 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2023/06/washington-county-gets-largest-impact-fee-distribution/ 
 
WESA: Pennsylvania gas drillers pay record amount in impact fees 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2023-06-27/pennsylvania-gas-drillers-record-impact-fees 
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Vector Management 
 
69 News: Federal, Pa. officials announce plan to combat spotted lanternflies 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/pennsylvania/federal-pa-officials-announce-plan-to-combat-
spotted-lanternflies/article_53fe72b0-1472-11ee-acd9-232fe1004504.html 
 
WFMZ: Federal, Pa. officials announce plan to combat spotted lanternflies 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/pennsylvania/federal-pa-officials-announce-plan-to-combat-
spotted-lanternflies/article_53fe72b0-1472-11ee-acd9-232fe1004504.html 
 
WESA: Malaria cases in Texas and Florida are the first U.S. spread since 2003, the CDC says 
https://www.wesa.fm/2023-06-27/malaria-cases-in-texas-and-florida-are-the-first-u-s-spread-since-
2003-the-cdc-says 
 
Waste 
 
Daily Local: Save your food scraps, save the Earth: More cities and states look to composting 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2023/06/26/save-your-food-scraps-save-the-earth-more-cities-and-states-
look-to-composting/ 
 
WTAJ: Food scrap disposal program aims to keep Centre County green 
https://www.wtaj.com/news/local-news/food-scrap-disposal-program-aims-to-keep-centre-county-
green/ 
 
Water 
 
Clarion News: Pa. American Water's Clarion branch earns safety and water quality awards 
https://www.theclarionnews.com/news/local/article_fc560bed-a384-5c7a-b609-1f720ce5fee5.html 
 
Corry Journal: Annual water report comes up clean in city of Corry 
https://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article_db4973a4-143c-11ee-96eb-e7d44f5be87b.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Philly’s weather has taken a turn for the wetter this summer. Here’s why. 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/drought-floods-heat-humidity-philadelphia-weather-20230627.html 
 
Del Val Journal: In New Hanover, Reports of Smelly, Sediment-Filled Water on Aqua Lines 
https://delawarevalleyjournal.com/in-new-hanover-reports-of-smelly-sediment-filled-water-on-aqua-
lines/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: AWA official recounts ransomware attack 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2023/06/awa-official-recounts-ransomware-attack/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: Monongahela water system upgrade expected to begin Tuesday 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/monongahela-water-system-upgrade-expected-to-
begin-tuesday/article_036e81d6-11d5-11ee-8c0d-c7866a70fcc7.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
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Erie Times: NOAA wants public comment on proposed Lake Erie Quadrangle National Marine Sanctuary 
https://www.goerie.com/story/news/local/2023/06/26/lake-erie-quadrangle-national-marine-
sanctuary-public-comment-wanted-by-noaa/70343231007/  
 
Daily Local: Runaway bull prompts ‘aggressive cow’ alert on Kutztown University campus [video] 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2023/06/26/runaway-bull-prompts-aggressive-cow-alert-kutztown-
university-campus/ 
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